
From the President 

Best wishes to all members of the 
Association and I hope that 1971 will 
be a good year for the B.G.G.A. 

Carl Bretherton. 

From the Chairman 

I wish all our members and their 
families a most enjoyable Christmas, 
with the best of luck and good fortune 
in the New Year. 

A. Robertshaw. 

m 
From the Hon, Secretary 

To every member of the Association 
I would like to extend my very best 
wishes for a Happy Christmas and a 
Bright and Prosperous New Year. 

C. H. Dix. 


